





STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

TONEY ANAYA

GOVERNOR POST OFFICE BOX 2088

STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO B7501
March 28, 1984 (505 827-5800

CERTIFIED MAIL

Gerald Henegar
723 W. Camp Wisdom
Duncan Ville, Texas 75116

Re: Murray Well No. 1
K-21-11N-33E
Quay County, NM

Dear Mr. Henegar:

A review of your file has indicated that the subject well has yet to be
plugged according to State regulations. Our correspondence to you with
letters of June 14, 1983, August 24, 1983 and numerous telephone conversa-
tions concerning the plugging of this well has yet to motivate you.

Tf this agency does not hear from you within the next thirty days, it
will ‘Ee turned over to our legal department for appropriate action.

ROY E. HNSON

Petroleum Geologist
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